Bids to Be Received-

Chena River Flood Control Project

Bids will be received in the
Office of the Corps of Engineers
from April '18 until May 31,
1973, for the first construction

contract for the Chéna River
Lakes Flood Control Project at
Fairbanks, Alaska.

The job will consist of an
eleven mile  portion of the
Tanana River levee extending
downstream from the Old Moose
Creek Dike into the military
reservation at Fort Wainwright.

The contractor will also ex-
cavate a two mile protion of the
interior drainage channel that
parallels the levee in the vicinity
of North Pole.



